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Youth and Gang Violence Subcommittee Meeting 
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Notes for February 2, 2017 

 
Subcommittee Attendees

Co-Chairs 
Antoinette Edwards, City of Portland OYVP 
Kirsten Snowden, MCDA 
 
Attendees 
Michelle Aguilar, DCJ 
Christina Albo, RNW 
Elizabeth Arellano, OYA 
Bill Baney, MHASD 
Julie Beck, DHS 
Harry Bradshaw, OYA 
Lisa Brauer, DHS 
Sheri Campbell, County Government Relations 
Kaitlin Cobb, BGCP 
Deena Corso, DCJ  
Brian Detman, DCJ 
Yetu Dumbia, IRCO 
Erin Fairchild, Defending Childhood Initiative 
Tracey Freeman, DCJ 
Kolina Fusitua, IRCO 
Mary Geelan, Juvenile Court 
Deidre Gibson-Cairns 

Jose Gonzalez, PPB 
Yolanda Gonzalez, Latino Network 
Sheryl Goodman, DCJ 
Roberta Hunte, Commissioner Stegmann’s  

Office 
Deborah Kim, POIC 
Vanessa Micale, MCHD 
Julia Mitchell, POIC 
Susan Nemth, DCJ 
Tom Peavey, City of Portland 
Edgar Perez, DHS 
Alice Perry, Latino Network 
Andrew Shearer, PPB 
Helen Vank, MFS 
 

 

LPSCC Staff 

Abbey Stamp, LPSCC 
Lily Yamamoto, LPSCC 
Christina Youssi, LPSCC  

 

 
Introductions and Announcements 
Introductions were made and each person shared what they would do as king or queen for 
a day. 
 
Abbey Stamp announced the Portland Tribune published “Unequal Justice,” the first in a 
series on disparities in the justice system.  We have created a statement from LPSCC 
acknowledging the problem and plans for addressing it. 
 
Review of Objectives in the Implementation Plan 
Mary Geelan began by asking for feedback on the implantation plan and help with editing 
the document.  
 
Mary gave an overview of the Multnomah County Comprehensive Gang Assessment, 
which was completed in 2014; the 6 steps in the OJJDP planning process are now 
complete. We reviewed the goals and objectives. There was discussion of objectives, 
measures, and activities.  
 
The presentation to LPSCC will be Monday, February 13th at 1:30 at Gresham City Hall 
and members from the subcommittee are encouraged to attend.  
 
The meeting was adjourned.  
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